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Have your say on proposed premier cricket facility 

 

The proposed development of a premier cricket facility at Fergusons Land is now available 

for public comment. 

The draft masterplan for the premier cricket facility was developed by Council in 

consultation with Cricket NSW and Camden Cricket Club as an estimated cost of $29.4 

million. 

Mayor, Cr Peter Sidgreaves is calling on the community to have their say on what will 

become a fantastic sporting venue in the area. 

“This is an exciting project that Council will work towards and adds to our impressive 

sporting facilities following the opening of Narellan Sports Hub last year,” Cr Sidgreaves 

said. 

“We want to ensure residents are involved in the creation of this premier facility, so I 

encourage everyone to make comment on the draft masterplan.” 

It is proposed the Fergusons Land Premier Cricket Facility will be delivered in a staged 

approach with stage one including one premium cricket field with turf pitches, picket 

fencing, drainage and irrigation, amenities building and 70 carparking spaces at a cost of 

$6.1 million. 

Once fully completed, the proposed facility will include:  

• Two premier cricket ovals with turf pitches; 

• One premier oval with synthetic pitch; 

• Picket fencing to all ovals; 

• Flood lighting to two ovals, one for premier sports; 

• Sand slit drainage and irrigation to all ovals; 

• Two storey amenities building; 

• New two-lane bridge access to the site; 

• Two coat sealed roads 

• 140 car parking spaces; 

• Training nets with turf and synthetic pitches; 

• Maintenance storage sheds; and 
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• Nepean River Trail connections and landscaping. 

 

For more information and to make a submission, visit Council’s website: 

www.camden.nsw.gov.au  
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